

COVID Notification PHS 011121-staff

1 message

Dr. Bridget O'Connell <superintendent@palisadessd.org>Reply-To: dholmes@palisadessd.org
To: aberger@palisadessd.org

Mon, Jan 11, 2021 at 6:18 PM

This message will go to PHS families this evening.

Dear Families,

Thank you for continuing to monitor any symptoms of your child(ren) and for seeking guidance from your healthcare provider if symptoms have emerged. As in the past, kindly notify our nurses of any COVID-related developments at covidnurse@palisadessd.org - this is extremely important and allows us the opportunity to quickly perform a case investigation and execute the necessary follow up if as a positive case is reported. Again, thank you for your cooperation.

COVID Notification:

Today, January 11th, the Palisades School District received notice that three students (taking face to face classes) and an employee from Palisades High School tested positive for COVID-19.

The district, working in collaboration with the Bucks County Health Department, has completed a case investigation, contact tracing, and cleaning and disinfecting of contact areas as required. Close contacts, if any, have been notified. (A close contact is defined as a person who was within six feet for 15 minutes or more of a positive case.)

As a result and per the recommendations of the Pennsylvania Department of Education (PDE) as found at this LINK, the school will not be closed for in-person or online instruction due to these positive cases.

Thank you for your continued support of our staff and students.

Warm regards,

Dr. Bridget O'Connell

Bridget Clanuell

Superintendent

Palisades School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Palisades School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.